
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2022 
ITEM# 10B5 FY 23 CONTINUOUS IMPROVEMENT PLAN 

*************************************************************** 
Idaho Districts are required to adopt and post to the district website their Continuous 
Improvement Plan utilizing the template and metrics provided by the State Board of Education 
by October 1st. Matt Schvaneveldt will provide details and answer questions on the proposed 
FY23 Continuous Improvement Plan.  
 
Recommendation: Approve the FY23 Continuous Plan as presented.  


